
APPLE RIDGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
HOA Member 2019 Annual Dues Assessment Letter 

 
1 May 2019 

 
To: All Apple Ridge HOA members 
Subject:  Annual 2019 Annual Dues Assessment Letter 
 
The Apple Ridge Annual HOA Meeting was held on April 27, 2019.  Minutes will be posted on our website: 
http://www.Neighborhoodlink.com/Apple_Ridge/home 
 
A quorum of members was represented and approved the 2019 budget; the meeting affirmed the 2019 annual 
assessment for members of the association, which shall remain at $200 per member.  Consistent with past practice, 
we have a due date of 1 June 2019 for 2019 HOA Annual Dues Assessment.  Please pay via personal check in the 
amount of $200.00, payable to “Apple Ridge HOA” for your 2019 Annual Assessment, deliverable in person to 
Tom Swaim or Don Freeman or by mail to Don Freeman, Treasurer, 7169 Appletree Loop, Colorado Springs, CO 
80925. 
 
We have already received a number of payments – thanks for helping us with this!  
 
Also, please note that all members who had an email address on our attendance sign-in sheet for the annual meeting 
will receive this letter via e-mail.   We will also publish the assessment and due date with a posting on our official 
website. 
 
Additionally, we have enclosed handy reference cards with community contact information as well as Board of 
Directors contact information. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Tom Swaim, President  Sandra Rivera, Vice President  
Adareine Arnell, Secretary Don Freeman, Treasurer 
 

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Apple_Ridge/home

